
         
                              Community May Newsletter  

 

Dear Residents,  

May is such a beautiful month in Arizona! We are looking forward to the Community Craft Show on 

May 8th 10:00am-3:00pm We will also have Wicked Food Truck at the event for those who would like 

to come out and have some lunch and get to know the resident artists! 

Reminder from Management: New readers have been installed for the gates please call or stop by 

the office to be put on the list to pick up your stickers. 928.634.0113  

Also, now that spring is here please keep your yards neat and free of weeds.  Thank You!!! 

Community Happenings 

Pine Shadows Residents Association meeting: May 1st at 9:00am in the Pine Shadows Clubhouse. 

Pine Shadows Horseracing and Potato Bake: May 29th tickets are $6.00. Bring your own toppings 

and fixin’s for your potatoes! Contact Shirley Froelich for tickets: 928.649.2000 and you’re off to the 

races!!!  

Inspired Writers writing class starts on Thursday May 6th 10:30am- 12:00pm this class will be every 

other Thursday at On The Greens Community Center please contact Jane Iddings with any 

questions jane.iddings@gmail.com  or Liesa 928.614.7045 LSarelli@inspirecom.com  

On the Greens Resident Association meeting: Tuesday May 18th 6:00pm at On The Greens 

Clubhouse. 

Community Shout Out this month goes to The Painter’s 

Den! 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

This class was such a fun project! Turning simple clear glass votives, vases, and baubles into chic 

and decorative pieces of art with Alcohol ink. Painters Den meets every 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the 

month, the group will meet next on May 11th 10:00am at On The Greens Community Center. Contact 

Liesa to join the group: LSarelli@inspirecom.com  928.614.7045 
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